
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 

Addendum to Consultation on the draft Designation Orders implementing the 

Port Security Regulations 2009 (S.I. 2009/2048) at the Ports of: Barrow, 

Cardiff, Falmouth, Glasgow (now “Clyde”), Hull, Goole, Immingham and 

Grimsby, Liverpool, the Manchester Ship Canal, Newhaven, Southampton, 

Sullom Voe, Swansea, ("the Listed Ports") 

DfT-2012-40 


As you know, the present consultation included proposals for a port boundary 

for Barrow and a port boundary for Newport (Newport was supplied as part of 

the draft designation order for Cardiff). 


Please note that we will be supplying replacement boundary plans for 
the consultation for each of these ports. 

For Newport, the boundary we are consulting you on will change (so as to 
match harbour limits). 

For Barrow, the boundary will not change on the replacement, but the plan 
currently with you for consultation is blurred.  We will replace that plan with a 
consultation plan on which the details are clearer.  

When we supply the replacement plans, we will extend the consultation 
period to allow for consideration of them (however for all other 
comments the deadline remains as 4 January 2013). 

The link to the consultation documentation on the www.gov.uk  website is as 
follows: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/implementation-of-port-
security-regulations-2009-at-certain-ports 

https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/implementation-of-port
www.gov.uk

